
                                     
 

          

 

 Long Island Cares, Inc., - The Harry Chapin Food Bank  
 

 

Gratefully Recognizes   
 

ASSEMBLYMAN FRED W. THIELE, JR. 
 

For The Receipt of  
 

 2,126 POUNDS OF DONATIONS 
 

 

Thank you for joining us in our endeavor of supporting our fellow Americans in Puerto Rico as they face a long 

road of recovery caused by the wake of the destruction left behind by Hurricane Maria. On behalf of all of the 

children and families in Puerto Rico, William Gonyou, Community Support and Food Drive Manager, and I are 

truly grateful for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Paule T. Pachter, A.C.S.W., L.M.S.W. 

Chief Executive Officer 

January 26, 2018 

 

 

Thanks for Your Support! 


